
 

 

NOTICE  
PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 
MOODUS RESERVOIR AQUATIC HERBICIDES APPLICATION 

GRANGE HALL 
7:00 PM 

THURSDAY, JULY 16, 2015 
 
 

An informational meeting will be held for the purpose of discussing the targeted 
application of aquatic herbicides to 25 acres of upper Moodus Reservoir.  Professional 
lake management personnel such as Valerie Bodner, DEEP; Greg Bugbee, CT 
Agricultural Experiment Station; George Knoecklein, Northeast Aquatic Research 
(consultant on the project); and Dominic Meringolo, Aquatic Control Technology (lake 
management company applying the herbicide) will participate in this discussion.  For 
more information call the First Selectman’s Office, (860) 873-5021 or Jeff King, President, 
Moodus Reservoir Preservation Group, (203) 417-0086. 
 
Dated this 9th day of July, 2015 
 
       Mark B. Walter, First Selectman 
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